Dear City of Guelph Councillors,

Please strengthen protection of the beautiful property at the old OR. It is so nice to have stone walls,
mature trees, bridges, and fields there and strong language to protect it is important. Please eliminate
phrases like “seek to” and “where possible” from the Conservation Plan. Please do not give random
people not designated in the plan the ability to opt out when things are not “feasible”.

Thank you,

Katherine Howitt,
[l King Street,
Guelph, ON
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